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Our school photographer will
be in school after half term

on Wednesday 26th
February and Thursday 27th
February, this is a change of

the date previously
communicated. 

The photographer will take
individual photos and photos
of siblings that are in school.

Unfortunately we are unable
to accommodate

photographs with siblings
that are not at Manor

Primary School 
 

Our Spring Term Parents Evening
appointments can be booked from

6.00pm this evening. More details to
follow this afternoon.

All appointments are face to face in
school and there will be an

opportunity for parents and carers to
see learning in classrooms. 

If you have any questions or queries
about appointments please contact

the school office

POLITE REMINDER
We are unable to accommodate any

children at Parents Evening

REMINDERS 
Children break up on Friday
14th February for Half Term.
All children return to school

on Monday 24th February at
normal school time.

There are no clubs next  
Monday 10th February and
Thursday 13th February due

to parents evening

School
Photos





Could we remind all our parents, carers and children about our
Uniform expectations

Main Uniform
 • Grey skirt or pinafore dress.

 • Grey trousers or shorts 
• Yellow polo-shirt or blouse

 • Royal blue sweatshirt, jumper or cardigan with or without school
logo 

• White, grey or black sock or tights 
• Black shoes or black boots in winter (no trainers) • Light blue or
yellow checked summer dress FOOTWEAR - For health and safety
reasons, pupils must wear flat, closed toe shoes that are black in

colour.

We have increasing numbers of children attending school in
trainers and boots of different colours.

Jewellery: We ask children not to wear jewellery for safety reasons.
It can be caught whilst your child is playing or working and hurt

your child or be broken. It can also be easily lost. If your child has
pierced ears then we would appreciate you ensuring they wear

stud earrings.
​

P.E Kit: It is essential your child has their P.E kit in school so that
they can take part in their P.E lessons which are essential part of

the curriculum.

Pre loved Uniform is available from our school office, please pop in
to main reception where we will be more than happy to help you.

Our School Uniform


